
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue 7 Friday 20th October 'Take One Picture' exhibition 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield 
Community, 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

 

 

 

At Mayfield we encourage our children to 
'Never give up'. 

We learn how to develop our strength 
and determination.  

We learn to know what to do when we 
don't what to do.  

 

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning: 
TUESDAY 31.10.23) 

Monday:  Cricket 

Tuesday: Freddy Fit 

Wednesday: Dodgeball 

Thursday: Gymnastics 

Friday: Netball 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Each year, one picture is chosen from the 
National Gallery in London as part of the 
'Take One Picture' project. This year, 
Mayfield proudly took part. 

The idea is that children use the chosen 
picture to inspire them in different areas 
of the curriculum. 

Children learn a new art skill and use it 
to produce a range of artwork. 

 

Artworks produced are then 
displayed in school to pupils, staff, 
and the school community. 

Huge thanks to Mrs Collier (Art lead) 
for inspiring us all on this journey and 
to our wonderful children who 
produced some stunning artwork 
based on 'Surprised' by Henri 
Rousseau. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Massive congratulations to our children for 
their fantastic artwork. We are really proud of 
our special art exhibition. 

Thank you so much for your support. It was 
great to  see so many families join us on 
Thursday and Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that today we closed for half-term for one week. Children return 
on Tuesday 31st October.  

Please note that Monday 30th October is an inset day and children are NOT in 
school. Have a wonderful half-term break.  

Halloween Discos (1.11.23) 

EYFS: 4.00-4.45pm 

KS1: 5.00-5.45pm 

KS2: 6.00-6.45pm 

 

 

Top left Thank you for your Harvest contributions. Food items will be donated to Oldham Foodbank. 
Top right Children went on a local area walk and learnt about the area, town, and city they live in. 
Bottom left Our Mayfield guitarists are making some super progress! Well done everybody. 
Bottom right Children have had a fantastic attitude to learning and love investigating and exploring. 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Thank you to those parents and carers who have ensured that children continue to 
wear the correct school uniform and PE kit. We are working with our children to set 
high expectations now and in future, as they move on to secondary school and 
beyond. Currently, unacceptable numbers of children are wearing incorrect PE kit 
items in particular. This will be followed up individually with families. Just a reminder 
that PE kit items are plain white T-shirt and black tracksuit or black jumper, shorts, or 
leggings. Children need access to black pumps and trainers. Thank you.  

Christmas Discos (11.12.23) 

EYFS: 4.00-4.45pm 

KS1: 5.00-5.45pm 

KS2: 6.00-6.45pm 

 

Children choosing to join us may wear fancy 
dress. (No pretend weapons please). The disco 
is £1.00 admission per child. Children should 
be dropped off at the Small Hall and collected 
from their child's usual classroom door. 
Children can buy items from a tuck shop. 

Children choosing to join us may wear 
Christmas clothing / fancy dress. The disco is 
£1.00 admission per child. Children should be 
dropped off at the Small Hall and collected 
from their child's usual classroom door. 
Children can buy items from a tuck shop. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery  

BB 
Jacob Sutcliffe Robyn Gregg 

Reception 
 LA 

Lola Lowrey Diezani Christopher 
Reception  

PS 
Nancy Perrin Rio Edwards  

Year One  
SC 

Evelyn Hill Ella Shevlin Brooks 
Year One  

WO 
Esme-Rose Unsworth  Isaiah Smith 

Year Two  
HS 

Rosie Reynolds Aira Waseem 
Year Two 

RL 
Anaya Zeshan Tristan Berhe 

Year Three  
ER 

Junior  Nyah Young 
Year Three  

ET 
Aviana Butterworth Donald Christopher 

Year Four  
JS 

Ethan Scarth Robyn Schofield 
Year Five  

JH 
Joshua Milling Bailey Wall 

Year Six  
HD 

Jayden Swales Elliot Cook 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Olive Ajiwe & Stanley Barlow  

Aleyna Houghton-Evans & Diezani Christopher 

Joshua Rose & Evelyn Upton 

 
Lottie Gregg & Aundre Da Silva 

Oscar Dissington & Alex Katjivika Katupose 

Purity Oshoijakhena & Oscar Moore  

Leo Redfern & Treya Berhe  

 

Purity Oshoijakhena Oscar Moore  

TREYA BERHE &   

 

 

Noah Butterworth & Ebony-Rose Dawson-Peace 

Keyan Rezai & Donald Christopher  

Keira-Leigh Parsons & Ivy Leonard 

Amelia Reed & McKenzie Bevan  

Joseph Bell & Lacey Davidson 

Mr 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

 

 
Carson Crossley 

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

Esme-Rose Unsworth 

  

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 
Year One SC 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two RL 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

(from last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 93.3% 97.7% 
Nursery BB 90.6% 97.4% 

Reception LA 95.7% 97.0% 
Reception PS 97.5% 98.8% 
Year One SC 94.2% 93.9% 

Year One WO 87.7% 99.7% 
Year Two HS 94.2% 99.6% 
Year Two RL 98.4% 99.6% 

Year Three ER 87.6% 97.7% 
Year Three ET 95.5% 96.9% 
Year Four JS 89.7% 98.5% 
Year Five JH 92.5% 96.6% 
Year Six HD 96.7% 98.8% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently 

absent) 
 

 

 
20.10.23 End of Half-term One 
30.10.23 Inset Day (Children not in school) 
31.10.23 Start of Half-term Two 
1.11.23* Halloween Discos (EYFS: 4.00-4.45pm) 

(KS1: 5.00-5.45pm) (KS2: 6.00-6.45pm) 
2.11.23 Early Help Parental Nurture Workshops 

begin (Info to follow) 
3.11.23 Yr6 Curriculum visit to Eden Camp 

 
6.11.23 Parents' / Carers' Evening  

(NBB, RPS, Yr1SC, Yr2RL, Yr3ET, Yr4JS, 
Yr6HD) 3.30-6.30pm 

9.11.23 Parents' / Carers' Evening  
(NBB, RLA, Yr1WO, Yr2HS, Yr3ER, Yr5JH) 
3.30-6.30pm 

13.11.23 Mayfield 'Open Evening' (new parents / 
carers, community, etc). 

15.11.23 Chaplain Ford assembly (KS2) 
17.11.23* Children in Need (Info to follow) 

'Mayfield's Children in Need Spare 
Change Challenge' / Non-uniform day 

11.12.23 Christmas Discos (EYFS: 4.00-4.45pm) 
(KS1: 5.00-5.45pm) (KS2: 6.00-6.45pm) 

12.12.23 KS1 Nativity (2.00-3.00) Info to follow 
13.12.23 KS1 Nativity (10.30-11.30am) Info to 

follow 
14.12.23 Pantomime at Queen Elizabeth Hall 

 
15.12.23 Christmas Fair (2.30-4.30pm) 

(Children to be collected at 2.30pm) 
21.12.23 Amazing Stephen performance (EYFS) 
22.12.23 End of Half-term Two 
8.1.24 Start of Half-term Three 
16.2.24 End of Half-term Three 
26.2.24 Start of Half-term Four 
28.3.24 End of Half-term Four 
15.4.24 Start of Half-term Five 
6.5.24 May Day (Children not in school) 
24.5.24 End of Half-term Five 
3.6.24 Start of Half-term Six 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

*New events 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

1st place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

2nd place 
 

Kingston Red 

3rd place 
 

Waverley Blue 

4th place 
 

Granite Green 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

Year 2RL 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

Reception RPS 

 

3rd place (Attendance) 

Year 6HD 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Please see our brand-new 
Facebook account and our X 
(Twitter) account for more 
photos of our fantastic children. 
Keep sending them in to show 
we are ‘Proud to be Purple’.  

Apologies that we cannot show 
all the photos sent into us within 
this newsletter! Thank you.  

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham  
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
'I can read, and talk about what I have read, with 
confidence, interest and enthusiasm.' 

'I have learnt some important Maths facts to help my 
learning.' 

 

 

 

Nursery BB 
 

Elias Bickley 
Reception LA 

 
Lola Lowrey 

Reception PS 
 

Rio Edwards 
Year One SC 

 
Erin Roper 

Year One WO 
 

Yunana Mudiyanselage 
Year Two HS 

 
Shazil Adnan 

Year Two RL 
 

Anna Obagade 
Year Three ER 

 
Hazel Tracey 

Year Three ET 
 

Aviana Butterworth 
Year Four JS 

 
Brody Kershaw  

Year Five JH 
 

Joshua Milling 
Year Six HD 

 
Travis Perrin 

 

 

 

  

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 


